
Notice of Vacancy in Office of Councillor 

 

Parish of Cobham 

Sole Street Parish Ward 

 

Notice is hereby given 

 

That due to the resignation of Jessica Elliott a casual vacancy has 

arisen in the Office of Councillor for the Parish Council. 

 

If by 2 March 2020 (14 days* after the date of this notice) a request 

for an election to fill the said vacancy is made in writing to the 

Returning Officer at the Civic Centre, Windmill Street, Gravesend, 

Kent, DA12 1AU by TEN electors for the said Parish, an election will 

be held to fill the said vacancy, otherwise the vacancy will be filled 

by co-option. 

If an election is called, it will take place not later than 7 May 2020. 

 

 

David Hughes  

Returning Officer                                  Dated 11 February 2020 

 

*   In computing any period of time for this purpose, a Saturday, Sunday, day of a bank holiday or day                  

appointed for public thanksgiving /mourning must be disregarded. 


